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November 25, 2014

Main Office
e e Bt Via E-Mail (peter.vonlangen@waterboards.ca.gov)

P.O. Box 1990

Peter von Langen, Ph.D., P.G.

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-5411

Santa Barbara, CA

93102-1990 .

Administration

fel 8059645577 Re: Amended Order No. R3-2010-0011 (NPDES No. CA0048143)

Fax: 805.897.2613

Engineering

Tel: 8055645363 Dear Mr. von Langen:

Fax: 805.564.5467

The City of Santa Barbara supports the Central Coast Regional Water
Quality Control Board’s proposed amendment of Order No. R3-2010-
0011 to add Attachment “G” to the findings in the Order (“Amended
Order”). The City urges the Regional Board to adopt the Amended
Order as proposed.

Facilities
Tel: 805.564.5415
Fax: 805.897.2577

Street Maintenance

In addition, the City is pleased to include the three additional measures
identified in Attachment “G” as part of the City’s overall commitment to
environmental stewardship regarding the Charles E. Meyer
Desalination Facility (“Facility”). These additional measures are a sign
L of the City’s willingness to work in good faith with the Regional Board
fel 8055645985 to protect water quality and marine life, while also allowing the City to
raxe soe.se45467 - place the Facility back into production in accordance with the City’s
Long-Term Water Supply Plan.

Tel: 805.564.5413
Fax: 805.897.1991

Water Resources

rel: 805.564.5387  \We remain stuck in one of the worst droughts in the City’s history.

Fax: 805897 2613 Consistent with the City’s Long-Term Water Supply Plan, and
consistent with the prior vote of the citizens of Santa Barbara, the City
is moving forward with placing the Facility back into production mode.
Along with increased conservation and other short-term and long-term
drought relief efforts, the Facility will fill a vital missing piece of the
puzzle for the City’'s response to the drought. Therefore, the City
greatly appreciates and supports the Regional Board's proposal to
amend the Order to including Attachment “G.”

Sincerely,

Rebecw

Public Works Director
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City of Santa Barbara





